As the world tries to make sense of the tragic killings at Sandy Hook Elementary School in Newtown, Connecticut last week,  we at the Thelma P. Lally School of Education at The College of Saint Rose extend our heartfelt sympathies to the family, friends and community of all those who are touched by this dreadful event.  The loss of so many young lives is difficult to understand and reminds us of how fragile life can be.   We remember especially the adults who made the ultimate sacrifice to protect the children entrusted into their care.  
During this season of faith and family, may we find solace in those close to us and remember to reach out to others who may need comforting. 
If anyone wants to volunteer, go to http://www.211ct.org/Parents/Trauma.asp and enter your specific information including credentials.
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